Mid-  ‘inent Region
Prodw...on United States

‘ Marathon P.O. Box 552

wmumov/ Qil Company Midland, TX 79702-0552
Telephone 915/682-1626

Dec :mber 10, 1999

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
ATTN: Tim Gum

811 South First Street

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dea- Mr. Gum:

Please find attached a letter from Armando Lopez of the Bureau of Land Management
and four sundry notices. Please accept these in lieu of the OCD sundry notice forms. I
am requesting that these wells be reclassified as oil wells rather than gas wells. I have
never filed this type of request before, so, if you need more information, or have any
questions, please call me at (915) 687-8432.

[ an requesting this reclassification because our accounting system reports all liquids
from gas wells as condensate when the production is actually oil. I need this change
mac e so that the reserves from these fields will be accurately reported. Also, I believe
the ;urrent GORs warrant the reclassification. Thank you for your help and
con;ideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

,zizﬁiz %ﬁbéé/

Ginay Larke
Engineer Technician
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